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FROM: Edward G. Greenman, Director, Division of. Reactor Projects,
Region III

SUBJECT: FOLLOWUP 10 CFR PART 21 REPORT FROM VICT0REEN, INC.

The region has received a followup Part 21 report from Victoreen, Inc. regarding
firmware used in radiation monitoring systems. The vendor has provided the
corrective actions taken. Since the followup report was only sent to the
region, we have' attached a copy of the report to be included in the NRC
10 CFR Part 21 Log System.

If you have any questions concerning this Part 21, please contact Andy Dunlop,

, _} (FTS388-5274) of my staff.'
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| r Edward G. Greenman, Director

G Division of Reactor Projects
L Attachment: As stated
' '

cc: W. F. Kane, RI
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